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The Recreational Reader 
Truro Recreation & Beach Department 

FOR ALL BEACH FIRE PERMITS AFTER SEPTEMBER 2nd, 

PLEASE CALL THE FIRE DEPARTMENT.  

PERMITS ARE AVAILABLE ON FIRST COME FIRST SERVE 

BASIS FOR THE DAY OF. 

Summer Recreation Youth Program 2019 

 
This year was exceptional here at Truro Summer Rec. We had some new 

faces join our team and we were so lucky to have them. We changed our 

field trip itinerary slightly and sent our littles and bigs on separate trips  

occasionally. Our crew came up with new theme days and creative REC 

Recipes weekly. The children behaved so well on trips that some of the lo-

cations reached out to thank us for our well behaved groups. We are so 

proud of the staff and our kiddos. It is hard to believe that summer is over 

and school is starting. We had such a grand time with your children and we 

thank you so much for supporting our program and our cause. Thank you to 

all the venues who hosted us and to all the special guests we had, especially, 

Arozana Davis and Andre Lima.  Have a wonderful school year and stay 

tuned for Truro Recreation Summer 2020! 

Youth Soccer 2019 

 
Online Soccer Registration is open at TRUROREC.COM.  If you have 

not already, you will have to create an account in our new and fabulous 

system.  Once you create an account, it needs to be  

approved by our department.   

Registration Deadline is Friday, September 6th. 

We often have to combine with surrounding towns to make teams and we 

need ample time to do this. 

We are still looking for volunteer coaches. 

Please call or email Erica Nunes at 508-487-1632 or enunes@truro-ma.gov 

Summer ends, and Autumn comes, and he who would have it  

otherwise would have high tide always and a full moon every night. 

– Hal Borland 

https://www.activityreg.com/selectfacility_t1.wcs
https://truroma.myrec.com/info/default.aspx
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Sports Parent Pledge 
Dear Parents: 

We’re excited to share with you an opportunity to take part in a new initiative offered by the Na-

tional Alliance for Youth Sports. Their new Sports Parent Pledge will give lots of resources and 

advice to help make this season fun for your child, and the whole family! 

It’s completely free to participate. All you have to do is go to www.nays.org/sportsparentpledge 

to sign up. Each week, for six weeks, you’ll get an email focusing 

on topics sports parents often face (like working with coaches, 

health and safety resources, etc.). Even though the pledge emails 

will only last for six weeks, they’re full of information you can use for as long as your family 

is a part of our program, and beyond! 

We encourage you to check out www.nays.org/sportsparentpledge today and become a part of 

the Sports Parent Pledge movement! Make sure to tell them that Truro Recreation sent you! 

Thursday 

Mornings 

9:30 
Truro Commu-

nity 

Center 

Email Naya and Erin with any questions:                                                 
naya.bricher@gmail.com and esilva1@comcast.net 

Days Time Instructor 

Tuesday 8:30am - 9:30am Naya 

Thursday 8:30am - 9:30am Naya 

Saturday 9:00am – 10:00am Erin 

http://www.nays.org/sportsparentpledge/
http://www.nays.org/sportsparentpledge/
http://www.nays.org/Parents/
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Schedule subject to change. Check online for updates.  

www.truro-ma.gov/recreation-beach-department 

Adult Coed 

Indoor Soccer 
(age 40+) 

 
Mondays 6:00pm-8:00pm 

 

 

Drop-In 

Free 

Truro Central School 

317 Route 6, N. Truro 

 

For more info.  

Contact Todd Schwebel, Coordinator 

 

rtschwebel@gmail.com 

Community Pickleball 

 
Mondays 

4:00pm-6:00pm 

Fridays 

4:00pm-6:00pm 

 

Drop-In 

Free 

Truro Community Center 

7 Standish Way, N. Truro 

 

For more info.  

Contact Bob Daglio, Coordinator 

 

joroda4@comcast.net 

Community Volleyball 

 
 

Wednesdays 6:30pm-9:30pm 

 

Drop-In  

Free 

 

Truro Community Center 

7 Standish Way, N. Truro 

 

For more info.  

Contact Brian Dunne, Coordinator 

 

 

bdunne2000@hotmail.com 

 

 

September 3rd Pine Grove Cemetery 
Address: Cemetery Rd., Truro 

Park: Small parking lot at the cemetery off Old 

County Rd. in Truro 

 

 

September 10th Pilgrim Heights 
Address: Pilgrim Heights Rd., Truro  

Park: First Parking Lot 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 17th Truro Old Air Force 

Base 

Address: Old Dewline Road.   

Park:  Lot is in front of old baseball field. 

 

September 24th Twine Path 

Address: Pond Road. 
Park: Across from path on Pond Road. 

 
 

Adult Programs 

Truro Walking Club 

Meets Tuesdays at 9:00am 

Join Bob Lowe, Club Coordinator, for a peaceful 

walk in some of the most beautiful  

areas on Cape Cod.  

Please make sure to protect yourself against the ele-

ments. We recommend sunscreen  

and insect repellent. 

http://www.truro-ma.gov/recreation-beach-department
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Become A Team Sponsor 
We would like to invite you to be a part of the youth sports experience in Truro. Sponsor a youth sports 

team and have your company’s logo placed on their uniform and receive recognition through our social 

media, web site and game programs. To become a sponsor contact  Damion Clements at 

dclements@truro-ma.gov or call (508) 487-1632 

The Truro Recreation & Beach Department provides the residents 
and visitors of Truro with healthy, beneficial programs year 

round.  
 

The Recreation Department is located in the Truro Community 
Center and consists of an administrative office, a recreation 

lounge, an all-purpose auditorium, and the Puma Park 
 Playground. 

 

Truro Community Center 
7 Standish Way 
North Truro, MA 02652 
Po Box 2030 
Truro, MA 02666 

Damion Clements, CPRP 
Director 
dclements@truro-ma.gov 
 
Erica Nunes 
Assistant Director 
enunes@truro-ma.gov 

Phone:  (508)487-1632 
Fax:  (508)487-0854 

“Committed to Community” 

Visit us on the  web! 

www.truro-ma.gov/recreation-

beach-department 

 

Fall Soccer Registration is 

Open: Deadline Sept. 6th 

Truro Treasures Weekend 

Sept. 20th-22nd 

Puma Park Restoration Project 

Sept. 14th and 15th 

 The Truro Recreation & Beach Department  

wants to hear from you!  

Got an idea or a suggestion? Get in touch with us!  

Phone: (508) 487-1632  
www.truro-ma.gov/recreation-beach-department 

 

 
Connect with us:  

mailto:dclements@truro-ma.gov?subject=enewsletter
mailto:enunes@truro-ma.gov
mailto:dclements@truro-ma.gov?subject=enewsletter
mailto:enunes@truro-ma.gov
http://www.truro-ma.gov/recreation
http://www.truro-ma.gov/recreation-beach-department
http://www.truro-ma.gov/recreation-beach-department
http://www.truro-ma.gov/recreation-beach-department
http://www.facebook.com/
https://twitter.com/
http://www.truro-ma.gov/recreation-beach-department

